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Dear Military Medical Science Letters readers,

As of 2022 beginning, we are happy to announce several new information regarding the future directions

of MMSL.

MMSL is still under consideration for Web of Science and PubMed Medline databases. Hopefully, the results

will be available in 2022. We believe that we have made considerable efforts to improve the quality of the Journal

to be part of such well-recognized databases.

Since there is growing interest in publishing in MMSL, we have also decided that 2022 is the last year when

bi-lingual publishing (Czech/Slovak or English) is available. Starting from 2023, contributions in the English

language only will be considered.

We have also started a close collaboration with the Society of Military Medicine of the Czech Medical

Association of J. E. Purkyne from December 2021 (https://www.svmed.cz/). We believe that such collaboration

can bring more high-quality contributions across different research fields and help broaden the scientific audience.
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